
From: Singh, Sumeet 
Sent: 3/22/2014 4:56:10 PM 
To: dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov (dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov 

(michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov); elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD]: 
Gibson. Rill /Codes! r/o=PG&E/ou=Comorate/cn=Recinients/cn=WLG3); 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Draft PHMSA Letter - External Corrosion Direct Assessment (ECDA) Program 

Liza, Mike, Sunil and Dennis, 

As a follow-up to our quarterly meeting on March 5, 2014, attached is the draft PHMSA letter 
associated with the SED 2012 TIMP audit finding for the ECDA Program. We have attempted 
to incorporate all of the feedback that you provided during the quarterly meeting. 

It would be great if you can please review the attached draft and provide us with any additional 
feedback by Thursday, March 27 so that we can submit these materials to PHMSA by Friday, 
March 28. 

We will also be amending and submitting our audit response that we provided to SED on 
February 18, 2014 shortly. 

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions, require additional information or 
would like to discuss further. 

Sumeet 

SB GT&S 0264499 
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